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Dear Committee, 

I feel strongly that by implementing this change it will greatly affect the outcomes of 

Oregon elections. There are many residents who would not be able to vote due to 

health issues, lack of transportation to voting sights and many of the hard working 

people of this state may not be able to fit it into their day.  

I know this is coming down from the right extreme to take away fair voting in our 

state. It is a big no from my household. We are home owners, tax payers and 

independent party voters who will not be pushed around by the oligarchs and 2025 

agenda. 


